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_ , - NOTICE OF ’PUBLIC HEARING, ‘ :
’/ _ MEETING TO RECEIVE PUBLIC POLICY STATEMENTS
' and

< - PRE-HEARING CONFERENCE

Carmel River in Monterey County

, The State Water Resources Control Board will hold a
Pre-Hearing Conference, a Meeting to Receive Public Policy Statements
and Public Hearing to Determine whether to Adopt
a Draft Cease and Des st Order
against California American Water

The Pre-Hearing Conference
' : will commence on - B
Wednesday, March 19, 2008, at 9:00 a.m.

in
the Sierra Hearing Room
Joe Serna, Jr./Cal EPA Building
1001 | Street, Second Floor
Sacramento, CA

The Meeting to Receive Public Policy Statements
will commence immediately following a
meeting of the State W ater Resources Control Board -
on Tuesday April 1, 2008, no earlier than 1:00 p.m.
in
the De Anza | Room ,
Portola Hotel & Spa at Monterey Bay
Two Portola Plaza
Monterey, California

The Hearing will commence on
Thursday June 19, 2008, at 9:00 a.m.
‘ and continue, if necessary,
on Friday, June 20, 2008, at 9:00 a.m.
in -
the Coastal H earing Room
Joe Serna, Jr./Cal EPA Building
1001 | Street, Second Floor
Sacramento, CA
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PARKING, ACCESSIBILITY AND SECURITY

The enclosed maps show the locations and parking for the Portola Hotel in Monterey and the
Joe Serna Jr./Cal-EPA Building in Sacramento. The Joe Serna Jr./Cal-EPA Building and the
Portola Hotel are accessible to people with disabilities. Individuals who require special
accommodations at the Joe Serna Jr./Cal-EPA Building or the Portola Hotel are requested to
‘contact Catherine Foreman, Office of Employee Assistance, at (916) 341-5881. :

Due to enhanced sec urity precautions at the Cal-EPA Headquarters Building, all visitors are
required to register with security staff prior to attending any meeting. To sign in and receive a
visitor's badge, visitors must go to the Visitor and Environmental Services Center, located just
inside and to the left of the buil ding’s public entrance. Depending on their destination and the
building’s security level, visitors may be asked to show valid picture identification. Valid picture
identification can take the form of a current driver’s license, military identification card, or state

* or federal identification card. Depending on the size and num ber of meetings scheduled on any
given day, the security check-in could take up to fifteen minutes. Please aliow adequate time to
sign in before being directed to the hearing. ’
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